
Bruce Hill Memorial Scholarship Fund 
 

A $1,000 scholarship award was established in 1982 in memory of Bruce H. Hill, Superintendent of 
Southeast Island School District from its inception in 1976 until his death January 14, 1982.  Because Mr. 
Hill was an enthusiastic supporter of higher education, it was felt that a scholarship award would best 
honor his memory. 
 
In order to qualify for this scholarship, a student must: 
 
A. Be a senior in high school at the time of submitting an application. 
 
B. Have attended Southeast Island School District for at least one year and graduate in the  

2019-2020 school year. 
 
C. Submit three (3) references, including one from a Southeast Island School District teacher, which 

should address areas of citizenship such as leadership, dependability, cooperation and honesty, 
as well as any other attributes which the individual feels is indicative of your worthiness for the 
scholarship; and, 

 
D. Submit a statement explaining your plans for continuing your education and how that education 

will benefit your career. 
 
It is expected that this scholarship shall be used in the academic year immediately following the award, 
barring extenuating circumstances.  The school attended may be any institution that is recognized by the 
Alaska Commission on Postsecondary Education (including, but not limited to, colleges and vocational 
schools). 
 
TO APPLY, send the following to cpage@sisd.org, and write Bruce H. Hill Scholarship Application 
in the subject line: 
 

¨ your statement of intent,  
¨ the three (3) references,  
¨ a copy of your high school transcript, and  
¨ your mailing and email addresses  

 
 
The applications must be received no later than Tuesday, April 7, 2020. 
 
One recipient for this scholarship will be chosen by the SISD Board of Education at the April 2020 regular 
board meeting. 
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